
 

 

• Speak to a Student Engagement Advisor: 
o This can be via email, telephone or through a face to face meeting. 
o Here we will discuss your reason for wanting to interrupt your studies, the support 

that is available to you and how you are expecting this interruption to support you 
in your ability to reengage when you return. 

o You can contact the team by emailing Student.Engagement@beds.ac.uk  
 

• Contact your Course Administrator 
o This is where you will discuss and agree your return to studies date. 
o You will need this date for the form to be processed and to receive accurate finance 

advice. 
o If you don’t know who your course administrator is please contact sid@beds.ac.uk 

or call 0300 300 0042.  
 

• Contact the Student Finance Officer (SFO) for your faculty. 
o This is where you will discuss if there will be any financial impacts to you taking an 

interruption of studies 
o You will also receive details on how your funding is handled when you return from 

your interruption. 
o You can contact the relevant SFO by email. Emails for each faculty can be found 

below: 
 


